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Wednesday, January 28 2015 

 

 

THE BOARD OF DARKE COUNTY COMMISSIONERS MET IN REGULAR SESSION AT 1:30 P.M. WITH MEMBERS PRESENT: 
Commissioners Michael W. Rhoades, Michael E. Stegall and Diane L. Delaplane; Robin Blinn, Administrative Clerk/Secy.; Patty Harter, 
Asst. Clerk/Secretary; and Alex Mikos w/TIGER Radio.  
 
   
Mr. Stegall moved to approve the minutes from Monday, January 26, 2015; seconded by Mrs. Delaplane and all voted YEA. 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF  RESOLUTION (R- 20-2015) EXAMINATION AND ALLOWANCE OF BILLS 

 

 

                             

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-21-2015) AUTHORIZING “POLITICAL SUB-DIVISION” TO 

PARTICIPATE IN COOPERATIVE PURCHASING PROGRAM 

 

 

 

******* 
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R-21-2015 (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-22-2015) TRANSFER OF APPROPRIATIONS  (DC Commissioners 

and Solid Waste) 

 

 

 
 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-23-2015) FUND TRANSFERS (DC Ditch Maintenance-Equipment) 

 

 

 

********* 
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R-23-2015 (cont.) 

 

 

 

  

                                                         ***************            
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R-23-2015 (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF RESOLUTION (R-24-2015) FUND TRANSFERS (Ditch Maintenance-Office Operations) 

 

 

  

 

*********** 

 

 

 

 

 



 

BOOK 51     PAGE 0039 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

R-24-2015 (cont.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF PAY INS 

 

Pay In#077696 Received of Commissioners County-Energy Upgrade Rebate – new  LED Lights $2,640.00 
Pay In#077706 Received of Solid Waste Tipping Fees $25.26 
Pay In#077707 Received of Solid Waste Tipping Fees $16,104.60 
Pay In#077708 Received of Solid Waste Tipping Fees $255.72 
Pay In#077731 Received of Commissioners Co. Zoning-1

st
 qtr 2015-Neave & Van Buren Twp. $600.00 

Pay In#077739 Received of Commissioners County-1
st
 qtr. 2015 Indirect Costs for JFS $15,633.75 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF PUBLIC ATTENDEES COMMENTS/QUESTIONS 

 

**Alex Mikos w/TIGER Radio:  Had a question regarding the “Letter of Support” for the Darke County Park District.  What exactly is the 
letter for?  The Commissioners advised that it is supporting the Park District in once again applying for grant money through the “Clean 
Ohio” Funds.  This grant money has helped and will continue to help, if approved, for expanding of the ‘Tecumseh Trail’; which will 
eventually connect to the already walking trail in the City of Greenville. 
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MR. STEGALL MOVED TO ADJOURN; SECONDED BY MRS. DELAPLANE AND ALL VOTED YEA.  THE 

MEETING WAS ADJOURNED AT 1:37 P.M.  

 

 

 

 

___________________________ 

 Michael W. Rhoades 

 

  

________________________________                             ___________________________                              

Robin R. Blinn, Administrative Clerk/Secy.                                       Michael E. Stegall 

 

                                                                          

____________________________                                     

________________________________                                         Diane L. Delaplane, 

Patricia S. Harter, Assistant Clerk/Secy.                                   DARKE COUNTY BOARD  

                                                    OF COMMISSIONERS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IN THE MATTER OF FURTHER DISCUSSION BY THE BOARD 

 

 **All Commissioners, Business Admin. John Cook, along with Jeff Marshall, Community Development/Grants Coordinator all met with Eric 
Brown regarding the WAGC Facility. 
 
**All Commissioners, BA John Cook and CDGC Jeff Marshall, along w/Maint. Supervisor Marty Munchel all met with Captain Ted Bruner 
regarding the testing, battery replacements etc. of the counties panic button alarm system.   
 
**All Commissioners met with Stacy Ward of the Daily Advocate regarding updates etc. of the county.  
   


